
Subject: FW: LA Fleet Week Welcome Party Banner
From: "Baker, Arley" <ABaker@portla.org>
Date: 07/20/2017 04:33 PM
To: "Jonathan Williams (jwilliams@lafleetweek.org)"
<jwilliams@lafleetweek.org>, Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>

Augie requested some banners for PBID (I think)
Our Graphics folks sent me the attached
What do you think?

AB

-----------------------------------Confidentiality Notice--------------------------------------------------
This electronic message transmission contains information from the Port of Los Angeles, which may be
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of
the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us
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manner.
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LA Fleet Week-town sign 2017_v03.pdf 1.1 MB
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